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Women and Girls Fund grant application deadline is Feb. 28 

 

WAUKESHA (January 30, 2018) – Local non-profits have until Feb. 28 to apply for a 2018 

grant from The Women and Girls Fund of Waukesha County (WGF). 

  The WGF will award grants up to $10,000 each, and values programs and projects that 

demonstrate collaboration and create efficiencies between agencies working to achieve similar 

goals. In 2017, the WGF awarded a total of nearly $85,000 to 10 local non-profit organizations. 

Since its inception, the Fund has granted about $800,000 to countywide nonprofit 

organizations.  

The WGF, established in 2004, seeks to aid and enrich the lives of women and girls so 

they become thriving residents of their communities. Each year, the WGF awards grants to local 

nonprofit agencies to support projects and programs that promote the welfare, independence 

and self-sufficiency of women and girls of all ages. Areas of interest include leadership, 

education, health and wellness, family and relationships, and arts and culture.  

Grant applications, due in the WGF office by 4 p.m. Wednesday, February 28, 2018, can 

be found at http://www.wgfwaukeshacounty.org/impact/ or from the WGF office at 2727 N. 

Grandview Blvd., Suite 301, Waukesha, WI 53188. 
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